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It is with great sadness that we learned last week of the death 
of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, Lord of Mann, who served 
through many defining moments in our Island’s history. 
 
As a mark of respect, all Manx National Heritage sites will 
be closed on Monday 19 September, on the day of HM The 
Queen’s state funeral. Planned events have been rescheduled.  
We will re-open again as usual on Tuesday 20 September.

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, Lord of Mann’s last 
visit to the Isle of Man in 2003 (MNH PG/7538/15)


